
 

 
 

   
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE NO: PC-25-22 
 
I write in connection with your request for information which was received by 
the West Yorkshire Combined Authority on 23 March 2022. Your request has 
been handled by the Policing & Crime Department. You requested the 
following information: 
 
This articles states that figures suggest there has been a 44% increase in 
transphobic related crimes have over the last year. 
 
Please provide the figures that suggest this 44% increase. 
 
This information was provided to the West Yorkshire Combined Authority’s 
Policing & Crime Team from West Yorkshire Police as at 1 February 2022.  
 

 


